
Postponement of Common Recruitment
Examination and Basic Law Test (Degree
/ Professional Grades)

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

     The Civil Service Bureau announced today (October 9) that as the
Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 is now in force, the Common Recruitment
Examination and Basic Law Test (Degree / Professional Grades) scheduled for
today (October 9) will be postponed to another day.
 
     The Civil Service Examinations Unit will announce the arrangements for
the re-scheduled examination on the Civil Service Bureau's webpage at
www.csb.gov.hk/eng/cre.html and candidates will be informed of the
examination details by email as soon as possible.  Candidates are advised to
visit the said webpage for the latest information.
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